
 

 Golden Hills School Division No. 75  
Transportation Department 

 

435 A Highway # 1, Strathmore AB T1P 1J4 
Phone: 403-361-2214 Toll Free: 1-855-867-8458 

 Email: transportation@ghsd75.ca 
June 2022 
 
RE: Transportation for Students 2022/2023 School Year 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As another school year comes to an end, we would like to remind you that if your child walks to 
school and is changing schools, you will need to register them for transportation.  This would 
include students moving from grade 6 to Junior High or Grade 9 to High School, etc. 
 
If you have a child starting Kindergarten in the fall and will require transportation, please register 
them on our online form. 
 
Please go to the Golden Hills School Division website www.ghsd75.ca, click on the 
Transportation Tab, and Register My Child, using the 2022/2023 school year link. 
 
Also, the below Transportation Request forms, must be submitted Annually, and are located on 
the Golden Hills School Division website: 
 

• Transportation to Caregiver 
• Shared Custody Forms 
• School of Choice Forms 

 
Demographic Confirmation emails have been sent out to each student who currently take a bus, 
we encourage each parent/guardian to complete this form. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call us at 403-361-2214 or by email at 
transportation@ghsd75.ca. 
 
We hope that everyone enjoys their Summer, and we look forward to seeing your children’s 
smiling faces in the Fall. 
 
Thank you, 
 
GHSD Transportation Team 
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